
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 12/10/2023 10:19:51 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  Onli e Submi ion

12/10/2023

MRS Katherine Evans
23 Moolah RD
Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2023/1224  62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

I really think the expansion submission for Flower Power needs to be re considered,
especially considering another driveway is planned across the road from a primary school
zone which is 40 km/h at times of the day and full of children and other commuters  Myoora
road is already a dangerous road due to ever increasing traffic loads which are only going to
increase with the opening of the new hospital  Conditions such as this really need to be
considered in a sensible manner.
Please reconsider the development application




